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August 5, 2010 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL  
lwiedemann@transflo.net 
 
Ms. Lisa Wiedemann, Manager - HSE & Quality 
Jacksonville Transflo Terminal 
6735 Southpoint Dr S, #J-975 
Jacksonville, Florida  32216 
 
Re:  Jacksonville Transflo Terminal 
  116 Druid St, Jacksonville, FL 32254 

Non-Compliance Letter NCL10-2572HW16NED 
EPA/DEP ID: FLD 984 253 526 
Duval County – Hazardous Waste 

 
Dear Ms. Wiedemann: 
 
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has reviewed the information 
received on July 29, 2010, in response to the above referenced Non-Compliance Letter 
and finds it satisfactory.  No further action is required at this time. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this report or used oil regulations in general, please 
contact me at 904.807.3382. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jenna Perry 
Environmental Specialist III 
Hazardous Waste Section 
 
ec:  Jan Barnes – Jacksonville Transflo Terminal, jbarnes@transflo.net 
 
 
 


